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Madame, Monsieur, Dear Clients

We are pleased to send you our 2nd
MNMewsletter.

The harvest is already far behind us..
Most of our vineyvard was harvested in
August. This 1s the first time that our
champagne house has ever had such an
sarly harvest!

For the 3rd consecutive year our wvines
produced wvery high quality grapes:
2018, 2019 and 2020 will all be excellent
vintages to discover in a few years!

Once again this vear, however, we lost some grapes to excessive heal, shriveled by the sun.
We are experiencing the effects of climate change and it is becoming a cause of concern.

We have always sought to limit our impact
on the environment. In 2014, we were
awarded the HIGH ENVIROMNMENTAL
VALUE label.

Moreover, on August 1, 2020, we began the
conversion to ORGANIC wine growing.
Although consistent with our deepest
convictions, this requires a big
commitment on our part, but since we are
passionate about our work, it was an
obvious decision to make. We believe that
it is worth taking a risk in order to move
toward increasingly natural wine
production.

Recently, we had the honor of answering a call to action from the Syndicat Général des
Vignerons who had organized an initiative to offer champagne in support of care givers and
medical staff here in our region Grand Est.

We hope all is well for vou and your loved anes during these troublad times.

Flease be assured that we have taken measures allowing us to safely welcome yvou If you
would like to visit us. If vou are not able to travel, we will be happy to research the best way
to get yvour bottles to yvou.

“"Champagne is a catalyst for optimism, limited to any
and all occasions!”

Qur champagne range includes many wonderful cuvées to
accompany and compliment a wide variety of dishes, ar simply
make an everyday moment special.

For more information and a description of our cuvees please
visik our website,

Wishing you all the best and hope to see you soon,
Laurent et Virginie
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